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SUBMISSION CONTENT:

Please consider and be a progressive state (VIC) by supporting the Victorian
Parliament Inquiry into End of Life Choices, including the possibility of Voluntary
Assisted Dying (also known as Voluntary Euthanasia). As human beings we
should be able to support a persons wish to die with dignity, by ensuring they
can end the painful death process, the last months or weeks of their life due to a
terminal illness. We, human beings can offer dignity and peace to our beloved
animals, so why can't we do the same for our beloved family or friends who wish
to end their life with dignity and without continued pain. My wish is one like
thousands of other people who want to die with dignity when and if a terminal
illness is no longer bearable nor humane.
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